
PTO Board Meeting Minutes - February 7, 2022

Call to Order: 11:40 am
Attendance: Louise Palangi, Elaine Rankin , Andrea Stahl, Ashley Johnson, Tom
Schachet

Principals Report:
● Mountain Schools will be entering a new phase of COVID Protocols where

masks will be optional for Staff and Students. Their main focus will be to ensure
that everyone is respectful of each other's choices.

● Graduation and field trips will likely be opening up this spring.
● In March, his focus turns to planning for staffing and budget for the 2022-2023

school.
● He also recommended we start discussing a date for the Red Feather/Fox Acres

Golf Tournament.

Bus Stop Signs
● Principle Schachet hasn’t heard anything back from Transportation on the status

of the signs. He recommended an email from us to help get the ball rolling.

Scholastic Magazine Classroom Subscriptions
● Ms. Rankin was going to follow up with Mrs. Jayroe. They are free to purchase

them with Red Feather Fox Acres PSA funds.

Spring Break Activity
● The list of activities for the Spring Break Activities was emailed to Rachel and

they are going to get a list of the selected items to Ashley by February 15th.
Ashley will get them ordered, then they should arrive at the school around the
beginning of March.

Yearbook
● Ms. Palangi took pictures of the 4/ 5 students and wanted to get them printed.

We discussed incorporating them into the yearbook by uploading them to
snapfish.

Adjourned: 11:57 am

Ashley Johnson - President, Shilo Sagert-Jossart - Vice President, Andrea Stahl -
Treasurer, Aimee Dawson- Secretary


